
CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
Public Works 
Street Design and Construction 

ALLEY RECONSTRUCTION IS HAPPENING ON YOUR BLOCK! 

What is happening? When is it happening? 

The alley bounded by Western Avenue/Virginia Street/Aurora Avenue/Fuller 

Avenue is being reconstructed as part of the Wheelock Parkway Phase IV 

project currently underway. 

We anticipate Phase IV to be completed by mid-November 2019.  Timing of 

the alley work is planned for early September. 

How will you be impacted? What’s a typical work day schedule? 

The alley will be closed to thru traffic and access will be limited during 

construction.  We anticipate the timeline to be less than 1-week, weather 

permitting. 

The typical work day is 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  There 

may be occasions when working past this time or on weekends is necessary.  

What about recycling and garbage collection? Where can you get project information and updates? 

We will coordinate with recycling and garbage haulers to minimize any 

disruption to regular collection schedules.  Additional information will be 

provided once the work is scheduled. 

Weekly project updates for the Wheelock Parkway Phase IV project can be 

found online at www.stpaulgov/construction. 

CONTACTS

Prior to construction 
Project Manager Chris Engelmann 

Chris.engelmann@stpaul.gov 
651-266-6084 

During construction 
Project Inspector Ryan Lowry 

Ryan.lowry@stpaul.gov 
651-775-6674 

Contractor Danner, Inc. 651-450-0830 

After hours emergency Public Works Street Maintenance 651-266-9700 

General street construction questions Public Works Street Design 651-266-6080 

Assessments Real Estate Section 651-266-8858 

http://www.stpaulgov/construction



